MUSEUM OF
AMERICAN
FOLK-ART

April 2, 1987

Dear Barbara,

Enclosed are the materials on the Ark. : Please write
letters to Hon. Thomas Kean

Governor

The State Capitor

Trenton, NJ 08625

and Hon. Sharpe James
Mayor
Newark City Hall
920 Broad Street
Newark, NJ 07102

Please send copies of both letters to me. I called MaryChris
but she couldn't help at all. She said she had been sick for
months and really didn't want to get involved in any way. She
gave me the name of the director of the arts council and I will
call him tomorrow to see if he would write a letter as well.

Love to Tracy and to you.

Thanks for any help. There are so few of us acti§ists around.
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